
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
    

 
 
 

   

 

Friday 30th September 2022 

8:40-9:40 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We are delighted to be able to welcome you into school for our first event of the year!  
 
The newly elected School Council and children of Badger class would love to invite you on Friday 
30th September at 8:40 – straight after school drop off - to the school hall to purchase a delicious 
cake or two and a cup of tea or coffee served by the PTA. You are welcome to stay in the hall to 
enjoy your tea and cake in peace and quiet until 9:40. At this time we kindly ask you to leave so 
that we can begin inviting children from each class into the hall to buy their cakes. For the 
children, we are suggesting bringing a 50p donation for them to buy a piece of cake.  Any cakes 
that are not bought during the day will then be available to buy after school on Friday, so please 
do bring your change!!  
 
We hope very much that you can join us at what will be a chance for parents, family members and 
the local community to connect with each other whilst also supporting this amazing charity. So 
please do spread the word and encourage friends, family and neighbours to come along.  
 
We would love as many children as possible to bring in a cake, homemade would be amazing but 
any cake/cupcake will do – for us to sell during the morning. If these could be dropped off to the 
Office on Thursday or brought to the hall first thing Friday morning that would be great. Please try 
to make sure that all cakes are cut up ready to be served, this will really help us when we are 
setting up in the morning. 
 

ALL CAKE DONATIONS MUST BE NUT FREE. 
Not only this, but we will also be having a best decorated cake competition: 

• There will be a separate adult decorated cake and child decorated cake – please bring your entries 

in on Thursday/Friday Morning to the school office, please make it clear that it is a competition 

entry so that we don’t cut it up to serve straight away!  

All monies raised will go to Macmillan, to help support those going through a difficult time.  
Many thanks for your continuing support,  
 
Mrs Green, Badger Class and the School Council Team!  
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